
 April 25

, James Pritchard, Vice- President, 
Ellen Keough, Secretary, David Woodburn, Trustee,

 March  Has been tabled for the May meeting

 3 31

4
126,244.33

34,515.55
$ 

The bank reconciliations were reviewed prior to the meeting. There was routine monthly activity for 
March.  The financial reports were tabled to be approved at the May meeting

 has been accepted by the OACSD board 
clerk, Marcy Hill, and will be on the May school budget ballot.

 The community foundation grant was approved for $ 4,493 toward the summer reading 
program.  The Finger Lakes Out Reach mini grant for backpacks was also approved in the amount of 
$250.

Roof and drain maintenance: 

 Jeff Smith has visited the library a few times recently to begin 
preliminary reviews of the scope of the project.  

Dynamic Cleaning: There have been a couple of issues arise recently and some discussion occurred 
regarding possibly seeking out quotes for another vendor

Home Central Yard Sale: The event will occur on June 1, 2024. The Library will have a table at the event 
and Mikayla will discuss possible volunteers for the table at the Friends of the Library Meeting on May 
3rd

Annual Trustee Education:  A friendly reminder to all board trustees to complete their sexual harassment 
prevention training.  

 May 16

Respectfully submitted, Mike Fenn 

Meeting Room Policy Additions: MIkayla will submit an updated draft for the May meeting.


